
Presidents Corner 

 

Happy New Year! 

2023 was a year of change for the AMPRA board of advisers’ leadership. I am honored to be the 

new president replacing John Hohenberg. We owe John a huge thank you, John served with 

dedication and tenacity, especially during the COVID-19 pandemic. A famous activist once said, 

“Wisdom is knowing what to do next; virtue is doing it.' John proved to be both wise and 

virtuous.” 

 

Our 2023 Holiday luncheon is a pleasant memory. 125 AMP/Tyco Electronics/TE Connectivity 

friends attended. To make 2023 a little more festive, we raffled the beautiful poinsettia 

centerpieces and held a cash raffle. Congratulations to our lucky winners. 

Donation bins were set up for Toys for Tots. The number of needy children increased from 

24,000 in 2022 to 31,000 in 2023. I was touched to see Marine Sergeant Tony’s truck filled with 

donated toys. Thank you.  

2024 Holiday festivities are planned for December 11th.  

While I’m on the subject of 2024 events please mark your calendars for: 

o Spring Fling (which replaced the pig roast) is June 12th  at Sunset Golf Course, and  

o The golf outing is on September 11th at Deer Valley Golf Course. 

 

We will keep you posted on the details of each event. Our primary means of communication will 

be email and Facebook (AMPRA/TE Connectivity Colleagues). 

 

Thank you to those who have already sent in their 2024 dues. I have attached a copy of the 

membership as a gentle reminder for those who have not sent 2024 dues.  

 

Wishing you happiness, love, and health in 2024. I wish you a wonderful year ahead with your 

family and friends. 

 

Jane Jaffe 

President 



 

AMPRA/TE Board needs your help 

We make every effort to list obituary information for your AMP/TE family member and or 

friend. Unfortunately, many of the notices appear in newspapers outside of the Harrisburg area 

and none of the notices list contact information for the family of the deceased. Therefore, we are 

asking our AMPRA friends to contact Jane Jaffe, 2035 Locust Lane, Hummelstown, PA 17036 

with the name, address and date of passing enabling us to include the names in our  

In Memoriam list.  

Please provide your contact information in the event Jane has additional questions 

 

Insurance Questions 
We want to remind you that you may be eligible for 

insurance benefits if the former AMP employee was 

age 55 with 10 years of service at AMP by year 1999  

For life insurance benefit questions, call The Prudential Insurance Company of America Claims 

Department at 1-800-524-0542. Reference AMP/TE Connectivity Group Control # 46726 

Reference Policy # 04419262  

Be prepared to provide the Employee’s 

Social Security Number when calling.  

For other questions on coverage, eligibility or to request a Beneficiary Change Form, call The 

Prudential Insurance Company of America at 1-800-778-3827  

To confirm unused Pension Benefits call the 

TE Connectivity Pension Center 1-877-625-0505 


